MEETING OF THE STATE BUDGET AND CONTROL BOARD

OCTOBER 6, 1961

The State Budget and Control Board met in the Governor's Office at 3:00
P. M. on Friday, October 6, 1961. AIll members of the Board were present at this
meeting.

Governor Hoilings stated that one purpose of this meeting was to
consider what should be done in the matter of Bushy Park, since no action had
been taken by the endorsers of the note notwithstanding the fact that the Board
had set a time limit of sixty days for compliance with the endorsement, that this
time had expired, and that it was now necessary for the Budget and Control Board
to take some positive action in the matter.

Governor Hollings stated that he had been in communication with Mr.
Robert E. Lee, Mr. Dennis of Berkeley County, and with the Mayor of Charleston.
He further stated that he thought that one more attempt should be made to get some
agreed course of action in the matter before turning it over to the Attorney
General.

A fter some discussion it was agreed to call all concerned parties to-
gether in a meeting with the Budget and Control Board as soon as a convenient
date could be arranged.

The Board approved a number of salary increases in the State Forestry
department.

The Board approved a salary of $16,200.00 for Dr. B. 0. W hitten, Super-
intendent of the Whitten Village training school.

The Board agreed to begin Budget Hearings on the 1962-1963 requests
on November 7 or November 13, whichever date was more convenient to the members

of the Budget and Control Board.
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The Board approved a payment of $3,500.00 from the Civil Contingent

Fund to the Interstate Nuclear Energy Board as South Carolina's portion of the

expense of that group.

The Board approved the granting of an easement to Mr. W. M. Fick, of

W alterboro, across the marshes of Chechessee Creek so that he could have access

to Callawassie Island.

The Board then adjourned.
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